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INFORMATION RELEASE 

Detectives Investigate Home Invasion 
 

On Wednesday, September 16th, 2015, at approximately 5:45 pm, Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
received a 911 call of a possible home invasion in the 1200 block of Belmont Avenue in Vallejo.  The 
caller said two people with guns had just entered the home. The caller had escaped the house, but 
said two other people were still inside with the gunman.  Along with the help of the Vallejo Police 
Department, we set up a perimeter and SWAT as well as our HNT teams were called in. People who 
live in the neighborhood were evacuated for safety.  During the incident, patrol deputies made 
several attempts to contact anyone that may have been in the house.  SWAT went into the home 
around midnight and found no suspects or victims inside.  We determined that the two who may 
have been inside the home with the gunman had also fled the residence. 
 
At this time, detectives believe this is an isolated event and that the victims were targeted. This is an 
on-going investigation and detectives are currently following up on leads.  
 
Any citizen with information regarding this case is encouraged to contact the Solano County Sheriff’s 
Office Investigation Bureau at (707) 784-7050. Callers may also remain anonymous by calling Crime 
Stoppers at (707) 644-STOP (7867). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone numbers listed 
below.  Any photos that are available for release will be posted on the Solano Sheriff’s Office 
Facebook page. 
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